
                                                             10th April 2025 

District Governor 

Lion Saman Jinadasa 

Lions District 306 C1 

Dear Governor, 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the Lions Club of Koswatta and Lions 

District 301 C1 for giving us the opportunity to contribute to the Mobile Eye Bus Project. 

We are pleased to confirm that we have successfully donated fully equipped ophthalmic 

instruments, valued at LKR 11 million, in support of this meaningful initiative. 

The donated units include: 

• Silver & Gold Trial Lens Box 

• Baliwall & Homy Trial Frame 

• Neitz BXa13 LED Ophthalmoscope 

• Neitz RX 3 LED Retinoscope 

• Rexxam Accuref K 900 Auto Ref Keratometer 

• Crystal Vue TonoVune Non-Contact Tonometer 

• Neotech OU 2010 Ophthalmic Refraction Unit with: 

  • DS 2000 Doctor's Sitting Stool 

  • VD Vision Testing Drum 

• Akas Cyber Chart 

• Reading Chart Set 

This donation is made with the intention of enhancing access to quality eye care for 

communities in need, and we are truly honored to be part of this impactful mission. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

  

 

………………………………….. 

Gayathri Ratnayake & Family 


